### **QEII DRIVE DIRECTIONAL DRILLING FOR ONE TO TWO NIGHTS**

From **Sunday evening 5 May** we will be directional drilling for a new wastewater pipe under QEII Drive at Hills Road. This is part of the work to upgrade QEII Drive to four traffic lanes. The QEII Drive shared use path remains open during the work.

# **Traffic Impact**

On Sunday night 5 May, and possibly Monday night 6 May if unfinished, traffic on QEII Drive in both directions will be stopped for three minutes at a time between 8pm and 7am. Please expect delays because of these short intervals.

The drilling machine will have an entry pit and an exit pit so the road shoulder on QEII Drive in this area will close temporarily until the work is complete on 10 May. We will complete the work during day shifts from 6 May through to 10 May.

Cyclists will be able to use the shared path but may need to dismount their bikes. When we are pulling the pipe at night, you may need to wait to be escorted through.

## **Construction Impact**

There will be some noise from trucks, machinery and the crew working. During the night shift the crew need lights to see what they are working on, so you may notice extra light coming from the road. Thank you for your ongoing patience and cooperation while we build the QEII Drive upgrade.



The shared use path on QEII Drive remains open during the work.



An animated video on the new CNC shared use path is now online.



For more information, please call or email us:

0800 262 200 or

info@cncalliance.co.nz sign up to receive updates at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc







### **QEII DRIVE DIRECTIONAL DRILLING FOR ONE TO TWO NIGHTS**

From **Sunday evening 5 May** we will be directional drilling for a new wastewater pipe under QEII Drive at Hills Road. This is part of the work to upgrade QEII Drive to four traffic lanes. The QEII Drive shared use path remains open during the work.

# **Traffic Impact**

On Sunday night 5 May, and possibly Monday night 6 May if unfinished, traffic on QEII Drive in both directions will be stopped for three minutes at a time between 8pm and 7am. Please expect delays because of these short intervals.

The drilling machine will have an entry pit and an exit pit so the road shoulder on QEII Drive in this area will close temporarily until the work is complete on 10 May. We will complete the work during day shifts from 6 May through to 10 May.

Cyclists will be able to use the shared path but may need to dismount their bikes. When we are pulling the pipe at night, you may need to wait to be escorted through.

## **Construction Impact**

There will be some noise from trucks, machinery and the crew working. During the night shift the crew need lights to see what they are working on, so you may notice extra light coming from the road. Thank you for your ongoing patience and cooperation while we build the QEII Drive upgrade.



The shared use path on QEII Drive remains open during the work.



An animated video on the new CNC shared use path is now online.



For more information, please call or email us:

0800 262 200 or

info@cncalliance.co.nz sign up to receive updates at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc





